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  World Summit Highlights First Ladies’ Leadership 
 

 

Seoul, Korea—The International Association of 

First Ladies for Peace had its inaugural world 

assembly during World 

Summit 2020. 

 

  

  

  

  WCLC Participants Share Their Inspiration 
   

 

Amsterdam, Netherlands—Five participants in 

the World Clergy Leadership Conference 

inaugural assembly were the guest speakers at a 

UPF meeting. 

 

  

  

  

  UPF-Seychelles Convenes General Meeting 
 

Mahé, Seychelles—UPF-Seychelles hosted its 

first Annual General Meeting at the Guy Morel 

Institute on February 15, 

2020.  

 

  

  



 

 

  

  

  UPF-Russia Supports Coaching Roundtable 
   

 

Moscow, Russia—A roundtable discussion on 

coaching, training and mentoring was held at the 

Moscow House of 

Nationalities. 

 

  

  

  

  UPF Germany Hosts Interfaith Celebration 
   

 

Frankfurt, Germany—Pastors and 

representatives of various religions and cultures 

attended a UPF celebration of the Lunar New 

Year. 

 

  

 

  

  Upcoming Events  
 

APR 3: The ECOSOC Partnership Forum 

APR 24: International Day of Multilateralism and Diplomacy 

for Peace 

MAY 15: UN International Day of Families 
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UPF is an NGO in General Consultative Status with the Economic and Social Council of the United 

Nations. We support and promote the work of the United Nations and the achievement of the Sustainable 

Development Goals 

  

  
 




